
September	14,	2020	
	
	
	
To:		Shutesbury	Conservation	Commission	(via	email	concom@shutesbury.org)	
	
From:		Michael	Stotz	
	
Re:		Plans	for	26	Lake	Drive,	Shutesbury,	MA	01072	
	
To	the	Conservation	Commission,	
	
Please	see	the	narrative	below	regarding	the	plans	for	26	Lake	Drive.		We	look	
forward	to	the	meeting	on	September	24	(via	Zoom)	to	answer	any	additional	
questions.	
	
We	purchased	26	Lake	Drive	realizing	the	existing	cottage,	well	and	septic	would	
have	to	be	replaced	to	meet	the	ConCom	and	BOH	requirements.		As	such,	we	
engaged	professional	services	with	the	following	individuals	who	are	
knowledgeable,	experienced	and	committed	in	protecting	and	preserving	Lake	
Wyola	as	a	natural	resource.	
	
We	engaged	the	services	of	Cold	Spring	Environmental	who	conducted	our	septic	
and	well	study	and	plans,	which	were	approved.		We	also	have	been	meeting	with	
and	have	engaged	the	services	of	Dennis	Clark	of	William	W.	Clark	Excavating	who	
has	a	long	history	and	experience	for	septic	installation,	grading	and	demolition	on	
Lake	Wyola	lakefront	lots.			
	
We	have	installed	a	Silt	Sock	across	the	entire	lake	front	frontage	for	the	well	
construction.		This	Silt	Sock	will	remain	in	place	for	the	entire	project.		All	
demolition	and	debris	will	be	removed	off	site.	 All stockpiled material will be 
tarped and the silt fence will serve as the limit of work 
	
	
We	are	committed	to	being	responsible	members	of	the	Shutesbury	Lake	Wyola	
community.		Thank	you	for	your	attention	to	this	matter.	
	
Michael	Stotz	
	


